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                                            Eid Holidays & Examination Notice 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed for Eid Al-Adha 

holidays from Thursday, 5th June 2025. Regular classes will resume on Monday, 

9th June 2025. 

 

Please take note of the following important date: 

🗓️ PT 01 Examinations will commence on Wednesday, 11th June 2025. 

 

We extend our warmest wishes to you and your family for a peaceful and joyous Eid. 

May this festive occasion bring happiness, good health, and prosperity to all. 

 

Warm regards, 

Dr.Saifudheen P. Hamsa  

Principal 


